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1. The front walkway has been repaired again to eliminate the tripping hazard 
caused by part of the plaza concrete work sinking.  We have had a number of 
patrons trip as they came into the library.  The new concrete work provides a 
even transition to the front entrance from the plaza. 
 
 

2. As you know, Angela Claver resigned and took a library position in Polson.  In 
addition, today is Nola Huey’s last day as Youth Services Librarian.  Angela’s 
position (library clerk) will be offered by seniority to library clerks who had their 
hours reduced or eliminated in last year’s budget.  If the position is still not filled, 
we will open it to the public. 
 
The Youth Services position will be opened both in-house and out-of-house at 
the same time.  We hope to fill the position in a timely manner, but also want to 
have as many qualified applicants to choose from as possible. 
 
 

3. Our first Sunday re-opening will be October 4 from 1:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m.  As in 
the past we will be open Sunday afternoons October through May and closed on 
Sundays in June, July, August and September. 
 
 

4. As you know, the City Commissioners would like to meet with the Board and 
myself, along with the City Manager to discuss library operations.  I envision the 
meeting as informal with questions and answers that will enable the 
Commissioners to gain a fuller understanding of how the library operates.  If we 
could offer several dates/times that would work for you in October I can 
coordinate that with City offices. 

 


